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Family phone calls  

Last week we made catch up phone calls 
and it was lovely to hear how well you and 
your children are doing during the current 

situation.  

If you missed our call we will try again this 
week.  

School closure update 

Any comments or questions please 
email. Thank you. 

Miss Pope  

sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

 Like yourselves, we only heard the announcement last night and at this stage I sadly cannot answer all your 
questions. We have many too. All schools are waiting to receive more information from Government and Local 

Authority about what this means for our school, especially for Reception/Y1/Y6 children. In the short-term, nothing 
has changed and I will provide further information in the coming days and weeks once I am able to do so. 

Has your child been able to 
log on to Times Tables Rock 

Stars?


If not please contact the 
school office. 


Thank you 


Mr Parker 


Message from Mrs Davies to the Year 6 children. 

Today was supposed to be the start of your SATs. I know that you all worked incredibly hard to prepare for them. All 
of your hard work NEVER went unnoticed and I am proud of each and every single one of you. So, this week, instead 
of nerves and worries , let’s remember it as a week full of happiness and smiles. A time in our lives that we got to 
spend at home with our loved ones. Take care, Mrs Davies. 

PTA Westfield Foodbank 

Thank you to the PTA who have kindly set up a Foodbank for our school.  

Feel free on your daily walk to come past school gate and take or donate. 

Toys, games and book Swap Shop   

 Mrs McIlroy noticed on her daily walks that some families had set up toy swap shops 
at the end of their driveways.  

We thought it would be nice to set up our own at the school gates.  

We are looking for donations and you are more than welcome to come and swap!  

mailto:sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk
mailto:sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk

